CITY AND BOROUGH OF WRANGELL

JOB ANNOUNCEMENT
Electric Utility Superintendent
Wrangell Municipal Light and Power


The City and Borough of Wrangell is recruiting for an Electric Utility Superintendent to lead the Borough’s Light and Power Department. The position will be posted for no less than 9-days and will remain open until filled. Applications will be reviewed as soon as July 10th, 2023.

Under the direction of the Borough Manager, the Electric Utility Superintendent plans, directs, coordinates, and supervises the activities and personnel of Wrangell Municipal Light & Power, including all construction, operations, personnel, and maintenance activities in the department. 

The Superintendent performs regular evaluations and directs maintenance tasks to ensure proper generation and distribution operation, oversees the operation, maintenance and repair of the diesel generating plant and distribution system. They are responsible for all electrical maintenance, new work in power plant, overseeing and performing building maintenance, and repair duties to ensure that all power plant structures, and distribution infrastructure are safe and operating efficiently. Additionally, they provide leadership to all electrical employees, prepare an annual budget for the electrical department and reports to the Borough Manager on the electrical department’s operations. 

Preferred education and experience include completion of an electrical apprenticeship program or trade school diploma, as well as extensive industrial maintenance and electrical work experience. Requires experience with contract bidding, good verbal and interpersonal skills, thorough knowledge of required electrical codes and standards as well as the ability to inspect building electrical systems. Mechanical knowledge and skill to oversee operations, maintenance and repair of diesel generators safely and efficiently is expected. 

This is a full-time, salaried position with full benefits, at Grade 30. The full job description and employment application can be found online at www.wrangell.com/jobs. 
To be considered, submit a cover letter, résumé, and completed employment application via e-mail to rmarshall@wrangell.com, or in person to City Hall, 205 Brueger St., Wrangell, AK 99929. 

The City and Borough of Wrangell is an equal opportunity employer. 

Jeff Good
Borough Manager 
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